
All Saints CE VC Primary School 

Bishops Caundle 

Sherborne 

Dorset 

DT9 5NQ 

Headteacher:                                                                                                                                                         Tel/Fax: 01963 23450 

Mr N Roberts                                                                                                            E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk  

                                            
 

Nurturing Hearts ; Inspiring Minds 

 

Visit our website at: www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 
All Saints Harvest Celebrations - Friday October 4th 2019 

 
To encourage children to be thankful for the Harvest and develop a sense of responsibility towards 
others locally and globally that are less fortunate, we are  once again learning about and supporting 
an important local charity this year: 
 

 Sherborne Food Bank  
 
We will be taking the children on our annual walk to Holwell Church where Vicar Richard will lead 
our Harvest Festival Celebration at 10.30am. You are all invited to join us for this special service, 
which should last approximately 30 minutes. 
 
We would also be grateful to receive food donations for Sherborne Food Bank (e.g. TINNED or  
PACKET  FOOD, BOTTLES, JARS, CARTONS ).  We would appreciate it if you could please bring any 
donations to school on Friday morning.  
 
Most families have already provided consent for the year for local trips like this one. However, there 
are still a few outstanding so please complete and return the All Saints Consent forms to school 
ASAP. 
 
IMPORTANT: The children will need to bring their wellies to school and have a waterproof coat for 
the walk. 
 
If you would like to join us for the walk and help supervise the children then please let us know as 
soon as possible, we would be most grateful for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
All Saints 

 

 
 


